
In the spirit of The Rev.  Dr. Martin Luther King Jr, we are making this 

CALL TO ACTION!

Our communities needs safe, affordable and reliable mass transit. This is how our families and neighbors 
get to work, school and church.

This vital public service, however, is being destroyed by Miami-Dade Mayor Carlos Gimenez. He is:

Contact
Lovette McGill: 305-588-7542  |  Jeffrey Mitchell: 786-586-7851 | Cassandra Gilbert: 786-586-7850

We must organize, energize and galvanize the people of Miami-Dade.
We must demand better from our elected officials.

Please join us.
Clergy meeting on the Miami-Dade mass transit crisis

Thursday March 1, 2018, at 10 a.m.
The Greater Bethel A.M.E. Church.  |  245 N.W. 8th St., Miami, Fla., 33136

• Starving the system of essential funding.

• Reducing the frequency of buses and trains.

• Depriving our parishioners of the transportation 
they need in their daily lives.

• Eliminating good union jobs as bus operators and 
mechanics, which for generations have been an 
essential ladder to the middle class.
• Giving public bus routes to an unaccountable 
private contractor who pays poverty wages without 
pensions or other benefits.

Concerned members of the Clergy will gather with Transport Workers Union Local 291 on March 1 at the Greater 
Bethel A.M.E. Church to discuss the mass transit crisis.

  Thursday March 1, 2010.  Breakfast 9 a.m. Program 10 a.m.

Depriving our congregants of the transportation


